
From: dchaggg@gmail.com <dchaggg@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 3/7/2017 1:31:50 PM
Subject: Repeal and rescind ~ Website email from Daniel Haggerty

Lt. Governor Bryant, Gentlemen, I'm writing to express my heartfelt conviction that you must repeal 
the affordable care act and permanently rescind federal money from planned parenthood. The 
reasons are clear, logical, and reasonable and you must proceed with all haste to accomplish this. 
The time for this is NOW and the people have spoken too many times about this. And while you are 
at it, double down on offense, every single day you go to work to represent us. With all sincerity, Dan 
and Carol Haggerty Daniel Haggerty
 

Daniel Haggerty
 
4745 Chester Rd
 
North Myrtle Beach, SC 29582
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